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Despite looking totally fine, I have a chronic illness that often makes it difficult to 

stand and walk. In person voting may not be option for me depending on how I feel 

that day. Voting by mail is wonderful. It really gives me the opportunity to carefully 

take my time reviewing all the measures & candidates. It is much more accessible for 

parents of young children, working people, and people with transportation issues. 

Voting by mail has worked well for Oregon for many years. 


